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INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP ON PHILIPPINE AND SINGAPOREAN MATHEMATICS 
 

 The Philippine Educators Management Consultants Inc. (PEMCI) will conduct 
the International Workshop on Philippine and Singaporean Mathematics with the theme 
Promoting Critical and Creative Thinking:  Philippine and Singaporean Mathematics on 
January 28-30, 2013 at the Hotel Supreme Convention Plaza, Baguio City. 
 
 The Workshop aims to: 
 

1. identify key factors related to the enhancement of the effective use of 
learning environment in teaching Mathematics; 

2. discover innovative approaches currently employed in enhancing key 
teacher competencies for the effective use of teaching and learning 
materials in Mathematics; and 

3. design local and global cooperative framework and action plan for the 
enhancement of educators’ competencies in support of improving 
critical and creative thinking skills through Mathematics. 

 
The target participants to this activity are the elementary and secondary 

education heads, administrators, and teachers from both public and private schools.  
Other interested individuals from all sectors are also invited to attend. 

 
Participation of both public and private schools shall be subject to the no- 

disruption-of-classes policy as stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 entitled 
Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance 
Therewith.   
 

For more information, interested participants may contact: 

 Ms. Ingrid B. Bonafe 

 Business Development Officer 

 Philippine Educators Management Consultants, Inc. (PEMCI) 

 CoSGA Bldg., Ph 10B Pkg 6 Blk 1 Lots 2-4  

Bagong Silang, Caloocan City 

 Telephone Nos.:  (02) 579-4011 and (02) 330-8320 

 Fax No.:  (02) 355-2231 

 Mobile Phone No.:  0916-447-9120 

                    Email Addresses:  pemciconsultants@gmail.com 

pemcisecretariat@yahoo.com 

Website Address:  www.pemci.com.ph 
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